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SPED Building Summer Project Updates
The Maintenance Department has completed many needed projects at the Special 

Services building during the summer.  The upstairs has received new painting in the front 
office/entry as well as the staff offices.  Also, new carpet  has been installed throughout the 
upstairs.  Department Secretary, Tracie Coursey has coordinated the SPED building summer 
projects in addition to replacing window shades and making needed purchases for staff.   
Inventory in the building was completed, surplus items were advertised, and shelving and 
cabinets were purchased to organize student supplies and special education records.  During 
August  the basement will be organized to house the speech/language department offices, 
meeting space, and remote learning classroom.  

Child Find to be Held at Napi Elementary

Upcoming Department Events

Child Find August 7-9, 2023
IEP Writing & Caseload Management Training August 11, 2023
New School Year SPED Department Meeting August 17, 2023
23-24 SY Ext. Wed. Applied Behavior Analysis Series      TBD


